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     4th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

On Monday 22nd May 2023, Year 5 will be travelling to Crystal Palace Sports Centre to compete 

in a dance competition.   
 

We will be leaving by 9:15 and travelling on the underground & and overground, returning to 

school before 3.25pm (travel permitting)  
 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water.  Please remember no nuts, 

sweets, chocolate or fizzy/flavoured drinks. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please 

indicate on the reply slip below and return to School no later than 9.30am Thursday 11th May 

2023.  

Part of the criteria is presentation and children will need to wear a plain yellow T shirt, blue 

jeans and trainers.  T shirts can be ordered at tinyurl.com/plainyellowshirt (this will take you 

to an amazon page)  T shirts cost £3.97 each and are available size age 9-11.  If you are able 

to, please order one for your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

  

 

Sarah Kee 

Year 5 Teacher   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dance Competition 

 

Dear Sarah 

 

I give permission for my child_______________________ to take part in the dance 

competition on Monday 22nd May 2023 

 

My child will require a school packed lunch.                         [ ] 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch and bottle of water.    [ ] 

 

Signed___________________________________          Date_______________ 

 

Relationship to child______________________________ 
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